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Submission of columns for the pre-conference and spring issues of the MSM completed.

Submission of “In Memoriam” pages for members who passed in 2021 completed, ready for publication in the Summer 2002 issue of the MSM. The late Buddy Hannaford, Retired Members Chair, initiated this idea, and he will be remembered at the 2023 Conference in the History Room.

The History Room (Escape) at the 2022 MMEA Conference enjoyed consistent traffic during the Thursday and Friday sessions. 

Nineteen MMEA members were recognized with pins and certificates for 25 years of service (and, in most cases, many more years beyond 25). After no requests for service awards during the virtual conference, the response from members added to the celebrations and recognitions during the Thursday evening general session.

The active portion of the MMEA archives will be moving from Stockton High School to the home residence of the Historian during summer 2022. The bulk of the archives continues to reside in the basement of the UTT Music Building on the UCM campus.
